
 

 
 
 
 
25th April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Member,  
 

NOTICE 
 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Members of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka 
which was scheduled to be held on 29th April 2019 has been rescheduled to Tuesday, 07th May 2019 
at 5.30 pm at the CA Sri Lanka Auditorium at 30A, Malalasekera Mawatha, Colombo 07, in view of 
the current situation prevailing in the country.  
 
The above decision was taken at the Council Meeting held on 24th April 2019.  
 
 

By Order of the Council 
 
 

 

 

 

Lakshman Athukorala   
Secretary 
 
 
 
* Regulation 41 of the Institute of Chartered Accountants Regulations, 1960 reads  as follows:- 

 
An Annual General Meeting of the Institute for the transaction of the Ordinary Annual Business 
of the Institute (that is to say, the reception and consideration of the Annual Report of the 
Council and the Accounts of the Council together with the Auditor’s Report thereon) shall be 
held in Colombo on such day in April every year as may be fixed by the Council or on such 
other date as the Council may determine. 
 

 
 
 

 


